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22 April 2025 

 

Extension of Voluntary Suspension 
 

Freehill Mining Limited (Freehill or Company) (ASX:FHS) today announced that it is extending the voluntary 
suspension of its securities until the commencement of trade on Wednesday, 23 April 2025 or such earlier time 
as Freehill makes an announcement to update the market. 

Freehill originally made a request, which was granted, for a voluntary suspension of its securities in accordance 
with Listing Rule 17.2 on Thursday, 17 April 2025.  

The reason for the voluntary suspension is that Freehill requires additional time to finalise entry into a lease 
for a new premises to expand the Company’s material processing operations, a placement and an entitlement 
offer. 

 

This announcement was authorised by the Board of the Company. 

 
For further information, please contact: 
Paul Davies Ben Jarvis  

Chief Executive Officer Non-Executive Chairman  

Freehill Mining Limited 0413 150 448  

+61 419 363 630 ben.jarvis@sdir.com.au   
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